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Polokwane SAPS continue to search for missing person 

16 October 2019 

POLOKWANE - The Police in Polokwane have launched a search operation for a 
missing 59-year-old man, George Diederick Kleynhans. 

He was last seen driving his vehicle on 30 July 2019, at Tivolie Farm in Alldays 
outside Polokwane. His vehicle was later found at Wynburg in the Free State 
Province. 

Nobody knows what kind of clothes he was wearing at the time of his 
disappearance. The Police and his family tried to locate him at the relatives and 
friends without success. 

The Police are appealing to anyone with information about the whereabouts of 
George, to contact Captain Thabo Kgasago at 082 729 0158 or the Crime Stop 
number 0860010111 or the nearest police station. 

The Police investigations are still continuing. 
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